From: Lisa He
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 7:59 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Re: Resident input
*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Hello,

| am happy to see my email input being posted and reviewed by the commission.

However, it seems my email is the only one (or one of very few) that does not have the email address redacted.
Could you fix please?

Thank you.

Lisa He

http://www.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=366566
Under August 7 meeting document.

On Mon, Aug 9, 2021 at 9:17 PM Lisa He ||| GGG v rote:

Hello,

| am district 7 resident in Crestview. | was unable to attend the community meeting, but | watched the replay. | would
like to submit my worksheet via email, if that's allowed. | also attempted to redraw lines for other districts as well, as |
used to live in Millwood neighborhood.

My rationale:

Brentwood, Allendale, and Crestview neighborhoods are increasing urban areas. The neighborhood characteristics are
drastically different from more suburban areas north of Braker Ln. Therefore, these central neighborhood (south of
183, north of Koenig, between 135 and Mopac) should be in District 4.

The Millwood area has suffered from being split between Districts 6&7. The McNeil corridor should should all be in
District 7 to allow development opportunities.

Because District 4 is taking in denser central areas, it is only fair to give East of 135 areas to District 1.

District 9 suffers from being split by the river, should give up area south of river, and consolidate north of river, south of
Koening, between Mopac and I-35.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my input.

Thanks.

Lisa He
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





